
 

Mass Intentions 
August 24th– 30th 

 

Parish Life 
 

Sunday, 8 a.m. 
† Neba Fred Fuh 

 

Sunday, 12 p.m. 
† Florence Koshy 

 

Sunday, 6 p.m. 
† Felicidad Ste. Felipe 

 

Monday, 9 a.m. 
† Angelo Corvinelli 

 

Tuesday, 9 a.m. 
† Peter Mascarenhas 

 

Wednesday, 9 a.m. 
Tks – Susanne George 

† Dina Cabral 

† Matthew Effah 

† Rev. Robert Reddy 
 

Wednesday, 7 p.m. 
† Rapaela Caberio 

† Matthew Effah 

† Herculano & Luzia 

Velho Gomez 

† Paula Machado 

† Valerian Meyers 
 

Thursday, 9 a.m. 
† Crystal Furtal 

 

Friday, 7 p.m. 
Sp. Int. – Kishane 

McGuinty 

† Gladys Pereira 
 

Saturday, 9 a.m. 
† Marguerite Fortier 

Guimand 
 

Saturday, 5 p.m. 
† Kevin Baksh 

 

Please Pray for our 

Sick: 
John Bozek,  

Valentine Gonsalves, 
Theresa & Rubeena Khan, 
Pushpa Macwan, Juliette 
& Eddie Martins, Zarina 

Rose, and Margaret 
Shebib 

TOTUS TUUS 
 

This August, our parish was blessed to host Totus Tuus, a week-long summer camp 

that brought together 40 of our young people from grades 1 - 12 for a joy-filled 

encounter with Christ. Led by a team of missionaries, our youth learned about the 5 

Joyful Mysteries of the Rosary and the 7 Sacraments, while also growing in 

friendship through games, skits, songs, and prayer. 

 

We are so grateful to the volunteers, families, and sponsors who made this week possible. 

Additionally, we are thankful for the support of the Catholic Women’s League, the Knights of 

Columbus, Martha’s Ministry, and the Extraordinary Ministers of Communion. Thank you for 

helping nurture the next generation of disciples! 

Your Youth Minister,  
Perla Sayah 

BUNDLE UP FOR SAINT VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

Bring your gently used clothing, shoes and linens to share with others on September 

6th & 7th. A Saint Vincent de Paul truck will be in the church parking lot so please 

share what you can with those less fortunate. We will donate or sell these donations 

to support our outreach efforts. Thank you for your continued support! 

 

“The truck/bin will be open all day Saturday until 5 p.m. and all- day Sunday until 5 p.m. 

Volunteers will assist with the loading before and after each Saturday and Sunday Mass.” 
 

RETROUVAILLE  
A Lifeline for Marriages               

                                                

Take your marriage from surviving to thriving. Retrouvaille offers hope for a 

healthier relationship. By learning the tools of healthy communication, you can deepen 

the intimacy of your marriage. Retrouvaille is a Catholic Ministry which welcomes couples of all 

faiths. Our next weekend is September 5-7, 2025 at Queen of Apostles Renewal Centre in 

Mississauga. 

For more information call 437-234-5610, visit torontoretrouvaille.com or 

helpourmarriage.org   

BAPTISMS 
 

We welcomed into our faith community through the waters of Baptism:  

 

July 6th: Evana Lawrence & Ilani Lopez-Hernandes 

July 12th: Selena Persad 

July 19th: Nina Dinardo 

July 20th: Emma Lissone, Greyson Sue Ling-Boodram, Auston Sue Ling-Boodram & Andre Sue 

Ling-Boodram 

BAPTISMAL MINISTRY VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

St Jerome’s Parish is establishing a new Baptismal Ministry to assist in welcoming 

our newest members to our Catholic community.  We are looking for volunteers 

to assist with a short preparation session for parents and to support activities at the 

Baptisms. Baptismal Ministry team members can expect to participate once every 

2-3 months. For more information on joining this beautiful ministry, please contact 

the parish office. 



 

 

Parish Life 
 

   
2025-2026 REGISTRATION  

Parents who have a child in grade 2 will receive a letter from St. Jerome’s Parish through the parish schools. The letter 

outlines the necessary process for your child’s preparation for First Reconciliation & First Communion.  

Pre-registration will open on Thursday September 4th, 2025 

Completed registration requires the submission of your child’s baptism certificate and the program fee on the day of the 

Parent Information Session which will take place in the fall (October/November). More information will be provided. 

 

Registration closes on Wednesday September 17th, 2025 

 

 

 
2025-2026 REGISTRATION  

Parents who have a child in grade 7 will receive a letter from St. Jerome’s Parish through the parish schools.  The letter 

outlines the necessary process for your child’s preparation for Confirmation.  

Pre-registration will open on Thursday September 18th, 2025 

Completed registration requires the submission of your child’s baptism certificate and the program fee on the day of the 

Parent Information Session which will take place in the fall (October/November). More information will be provided. 

 
Registration closes on Wednesday October 1st, 2025  

 
 

 
OFFICE CLOSED 
Monday, September 2nd 

Daily Mass at 9:00 a.m. 
Parish office closed. 

 



 

 

2025 OFFERTORY ENVELOPES 

 WITH NO INFORMATION 
We have a few offertory envelopes being used without any information on the 

parishioner/household who is using these envelopes. If you have the following envelope number 

in your possession, please call the parish office to ensure the envelope number is assigned to you or complete 

the parishioner registration form (purple) found on the table next to the parish office. Please write the envelope 

number on the form. 

#413 #756 #942 

 #948 #1013 #1020 

Canada Revenue Agency requires a full name and complete address for a tax donation receipt to be issued. 

Please do NOT use offertory envelopes from past years. Past envelope numbers are deleted each year in 

January 


